
 
 

Undergraduate Academic Affairs Sub-Committee Minutes 
Thursday, January 11, 2024 

DB 406 
 

Members in Attendance:  L. Dorsey, G. Barker, L. Burke, E. Gockel-Blessing, J. Haugen, J. Helton, 
D. Manos, L. McLaughlin, J. Nichols, D. Pike, M. Rozier, J. Rust, S. Sell, S. Steadman, C. Thomas, 
M. Toups, S. Tyuse 
 
Absent:  E. Crowell, E. Gockel-Blessing, G. Lopiccolo  
 
Guest:  Jeannine Butler 
 
I. 



Dr. Lisa Dorsey, Undergraduate Associate Provost, and Chair 
  

�ƒ Reference summer courses – Response for six-week courses that 
are offered through SPS – is there an exception being made to 
taking four courses at the same time? The university policy allows 
two at a time without an overlap.  

�ƒ Probation and Continuation standards



Dr. Lisa Dorsey, Undergraduate Associate Provost, and Chair 
  

�x Do we need to meet more often November – February?  This would require a 
by-law change. 

�x Revisit discussion around micro-credentials.   
o Are students able to count too much?  Is there an excessive amount 

of credit overlap between academic programming (i.e., major, minor, 
micro-credential courses)? 

o Are we deluding the value of a micro-credential?  
o Consider inserting some language that micro-credentials must consist 

of unique courses with a minimum of six courses.   
o Are there parameters on how many micro-credentials a student can 

earn. 
o Is this creating more anxiety for students wanting to achieve as many 

credentials as possible? Ultimately it is the decision of the student 
and their expectations for level of success.  
 
 

VI. Announcements: None 
 
The next UAAC Sub-Committee Meeting is February 8, 2024. 
 

 


